
Dear Devotees, 

With a heavy heart, we sincerely apologize for an unfortunate small fire accident that occurred 

at the temple. We deeply regret the disruption in temple services and any distress this may have 

caused to our devotees.  

We assure you that we are taking all necessary precautions and safety measures to ensure such 

an incident never happens again. Your safety and devotion are of utmost importance to us, and 

we remain committed to serving you with sincerity and responsibility. We seek your 

understanding and support as we move forward with renewed dedication.  

 

We are happy to inform you that starting today (02-20-2025) this evening, the temple will be 

open to the public.   

However, the cafeteria will be closed until further notice.  

Sincerely yours 

President  

Sri Lakshmi Temple 

 


